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me“d like to send our deepest

Children’s PRainbow Center Newsletter empathy to all the victims of

the earthquake.

We hope that restoration

b I
R would be achieved as soon as
ainbo v Times -

With all our best wishes to the
people in northeast Japan.

»One hundred thirty two participated in

Special Training Program “Supportichildren who have experienced a disaster”

CRC is opening a training program consisting of three lectures. Mr. Masayuki Shimizu will lecture on caring children
who lost their home and families; Mr. Tsuyoshi-Oshima will give a talk on then and now of Hanshin earthquake; Mr.
Takahiro Hoshino will lecture on support for disaster-experienced children who are in social care. We hope that this
training will deepen the understanding of supporting children and their family who survived, and be of some help to
the children.

Date & Time: June 1, 2011(Wed) Open 9:30, Start 10:00
Place: Seminar room (2F), Children’s Rainbow Center
Lecture 1: 10:15-12:00 “Caring children who lost their home and families.”
Mr. Masayuki Shimizu (Child Psychiatrist, Ph.D., Special Advisor of Child Bureau in Mie Prefecture)
Lecture 2: 13:00-14:45 “What to learn from Hanshin earthquake.”
Mr. Tsuyoshi Oshima (Psychologist, Associate Professor of Kobe Shinwa Women's University,
Human Development and Education: Department of Psychology)
Lecture 3: 15:00-16:45 “Support for Children who experienced a disaster and are in social care.”
Mr. Takahiro Hoshino (Child Psychiatrist, National School of Musashino)
Fee: Free
Language: Japanese with NO translation.
Application: Fax or Mail the application form to CRC. Download application from homepage.
(Minamiyama)
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